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Topics
● Student Introductions Reports 

Myaiana Taylor - ALC Rep
Latasaija Garner - Denfeld Rep
Kate Dean - East Rep

● Budget Reduction and Realignment Update
● Spanish Immersion Expansion Update
● Federal Government Updates
● Legislative Update
● Other



Budget Reduction and 
Realignment





Displacement Timeline
● Jan 15   Final docs due - Elementary, Secondary, HR & Operations, Bus Services,TLE, etc.

● Jan 21-24   HR determines final “who” is being displaced (*first round)

● Jan 27   Principals and supervisors receive notification of who will be displaced*

● Jan 27-30   Principals and supervisors communicate to displaced individuals*

● Jan 31   HR displacement letters are sent*

● Feb 1   Retirement notification



Spanish Immersion Expansion Update
● Lowell Spanish Immersion Parent meeting:  January 13th

● Myers-Wilkins Parent Information Night:  February 24th
○ Meeting for current Myers-Wilkins families to learn about changes and opportunity

● Myers-Wilkins Spanish Immersion Information Night:  February 26th 6:00-7:00 PM
○ Meeting for incoming kindergarten and 1st grade families to learn about immersion 

programming options 

● Lowell Spanish Immersion Information Night:  February 27th 6:00-7:00 PM
○ Meeting for incoming kindergarten and 1st grade families to learn about immersion 

programming options 

● Myers-Wilkins Spanish Immersion Transition Committee: 1st week of March
○ MW school leadership team meeting January 29th to begin planning for committee



Federal Government Updates
1. Immigration - Department of Education states that all children are entitled to public education, regardless 
of immigration status. Previously, “sensitive locations” such as schools, houses of worship and hospitals 
were exempt from raids conducted by Immigration and Customs enforcement, but these restrictions have 
been repealed. We are working with our legal team and will be sharing additional guidance with our staff 
tomorrow. 

2. Federal Grant Funds -

The recent federal funding freeze could have an impact on Minnesota schools. Here's why:

● Reduced Funding: Minnesota receives billions of dollars annually in federal grants. A freeze would 
cut funding for programs crucial to schools, such as:

○ Special Education: Programs supporting students with disabilities rely heavily on federal funds.
○ School Lunch Programs: These programs provide essential nutrition for many students.
○ Early Childhood Education: Programs like Head Start receive significant federal support.
○ Technology Integration: Funding for technology in classrooms and digital learning initiatives 

could be disrupted.

Important Note: The full extent of the impact is still uncertain as the funding freeze is a developing situation.

The district will continue to closely monitor the situation and will adjust accordingly.



Legislative Updates
● We held our Duluth School Board Work Session with 

legislators on January 17th
● We attended the AMSD 2025 Legislative Preview on 

January 10th 
● We met on January 23rd to finalize and will be voting on 

our platform tonight
● We plan to participate in robust lobbying, including at 

the Duluth and St. Louis County Days



Questions


